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Friday, February 28, 2003 

 

 

 

 

Dear Valued LMI Customers; 

  

In regards to the Certificate of Calibration we issue with all of our gages, LMI 

Corporation will no longer be including the travel limit specifications of any of our 

transducers.  This is due to the fact that any travel above and below 10.00mm will 

produce readings beyond the 00.06mm bilateral tolerance. 

 

Thank you, 
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